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Public review of proposed changes to the 

2020 National Model Codes – Fall 2023 

The Canadian Board for Harmonized Construction Codes (CBHCC) invites 

code users, stakeholders, and members of the public to participate in the fall 

2023 public review of proposed changes to the 2020 National Model Codes. 

 

This national public review takes place from October 23 to December 18, 2023. 

 

Ontario stakeholders are encouraged to participate in this review, as the 

outcomes of the consultation will be considered in the development of future 

proposed amendments to the Ontario Fire Code. 

 

For additional information, please visit:  Public review of proposed changes to 

the 2020 National Model Codes (cbhcc-cchcc.ca) 

OFM e-Bulletin is an online bulletin that provides alerts on developments 

of interest to the fire safety community. 

  

For inquiries on this OFM e-Bulletin send email to: 

TechnicalServices@ontario.ca 

  

This bulletin is issued by: 
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Office of the Fire Marshal (OFM) 

25 Morton Shulman Avenue, 2nd Floor, Toronto, Ontario  M3M 0B1 

  

OFM on Ontario.ca:  Ontario.ca/firemarshal 

OFM on Twitter:  Follow 

OFM SharePoint Online: Register 

 

 

 

https://www.ontario.ca/firemarshal
https://twitter.com/ONFireMarshal
https://mailchi.mp/ontario/ofm-sharepoint-registration

